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   IN LOVING MEMORY OF DAVE LOWE 
 
Dear Shirley, 
 
To say we were all deeply shocked and saddened, perhaps angry also; on hearing the 
tragic news about Dave does not even begin to explain our feelings at this time. 
Our thoughts are with you, someone we regard as a true friend - along with all the 
extended family. We know how terribly important the family was to Dave as he shared 
this with us and it was obvious his expert DIY skills were greatly valued. 
 
Dave was such a warm person and along with you, added greatly to our reunions 
with his commonsense approach to life - displaying wisdom in all matters. For 
example, when it was suggested we hold the reunions every 2 years he rightly said; it 
needs to be every year as none of us know how long we have got – sadly, he was 
perfectly right on this! Only recently, he questioned the hotel chosen for our Malta 
reunion next year and was proven right by the adverse feedback of those who had 
stopped there. We are now actively choosing another, thanks to Dave. 
 
We always looked forward to you and Dave arriving at our reunions; somehow we 
just knew they would turn out wonderfully well with both of you present, which they 
always did. Please keep in touch as it goes without saying, you are always welcome at 
any of our reunions. 
 
Special thanks to Jacqui for informing us on all matters. 
 

  

 
        
Steve Lister, Chairman 40th Entry Reunions.   08 Aug 2011 
 
On behalf of us all                 


